November 1%, 2013

Dear Dr. Lian-Sheng Ma, President and Company Editor-in-Chief:
ESPS Manuscript NO: 5360 entitled "'Is the AIMG65 score useful in predicting outcomes

in peptic ulcer bleeding? **

Thank you very much for giving us an opportunity for revision.

Accurate and kind comments by the reviewer have been addressed. We also believe that these
comments improved and clarified our manuscript. We responded to your suggestion by way
of inserting memo in the attached file. Changes have been made by underlined in the revised

manuscript to avoid any confusion.

We are looking forward to good response.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Sung Hoon Jung
Jung Hwan Oh
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